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John Klenke:

This is a draft of the proposal relating to excluding certain carbon dioxide emissions
in determining air pollution permitting requirements.

Because Wisconsin’s air pollution statutes are structured so differently than the
relevant EPA regulations, it is necessary to modify the language from the regulations
in order to make our statutes clear.

Please contact me with any questions or redraft instructions.
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